Eat & Greet

The Staff Networking Team is proud to present the
New Professionals Eat and Greet Night

3 Who: Student Affairs Employees
3 When: February 26th at GPM
3 Where: Buffalo Wild Wings s s

No reservation needed. Just show up.

This IS an opportunity for new professionals to interact
with other new professionals and employees within
Student Affairs.
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